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September 2, 2020

RE:  WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU SEEKS COMMENT ON PROPOSED
ELIGIBLE SERVICES LIST FOR THE E-RATE PROGRAM

WC Docket No. 13-184

The Lake County Public Library recommends a provision for support of cybersecurity 
services, which are critical to the maintenance of network integrity and security.   The 
software tools and professional assistance for network security are a significant ongoing 
expense and may be beyond the reach of many schools and libraries that can afford their 
connectivity only because of Erate.

We also recommend that the separation of different Category Two services into 
subcategories be eliminated, and instead treat the services as a single category 
comprising all eligible Category Two functionality. This makes application for Category 
Two services far less complicated and burdensome, because many such services are 
achieved through a combination of the subcategories now being defined.

Respectfullysubmitted,

Ingrid Norris, Director
Lake County Public Library

“Onward Together”


